
        
 COUNCIL MEETINGS

Wednesday 21 August 2.00pm  
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)

Dates are also listed on Council’s website at: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
meeting-dates

To watch the ‘open’ part of the meeting live or 
when it suits you, visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

Please contact the Governance Team for 
questions about Council Meetings.

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES
Looking for a new job? We might have the 
perfect position for you! Check out our  
current vacant positions here: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
vacantpositions

South Gippsland Shire Council News

REQUEST FOR TENDERS AND INFORMATION
Council is seeking submissions from qualified 
companies/applicants for the following:

RFT/408 – Korumburra Rail Precinct – Stage 2 
Tenders close 2.00pm AEST on Tuesday 20 
August 2024.

RFT/389 – Nelson Street, Foster – 
Reconstruction 

Tenders close 2.00pm AEST on Tuesday 27 
August 2024.

RFT/391 – Construction of Retaining Wall at 
Walkerville Transfer Station

Tenders close 2.00pm AEST on Tuesday 20 
August 2024.

RFT/406 – Geographical Information System 
Replacement

Tenders close 2.00pm AEST on Tuesday 13 
August 2024.

RFI/415 – Finance System Review
Tenders close 2.00pm AEST on Tuesday 13 
August 2024.

Documentation is available from Council’s 
e-Tendering Portal www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
tenders

CONTACT US 
9 Smith Street, Leongatha 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au 
www.facebook.com/
southgippslandshirecouncil

Hard Waste Collection Bookings Now Open

Bookings for Council’s Hard Waste 
Collection service are now open 
until 31 August.

The service provides residents with 
a convenient way to dispose of 
hard rubbish at home, particularly if 
they are unable to attend a transfer 
station themselves. 

All South Gippsland residential 
properties are eligible to receive 
one collection at a fee of $157 per 
property. A reduced rate of $56 
applies for pension card holders.

The hard waste collection in South 
Gippsland is a ‘user pays’ service, 
which is a fairer system, meaning that 
only those using the service pay for it. 

Bookings for the hard waste collection 
service can be made during July and 
August. The collections themselves 
take place during October and 
November. A maximum of two cubic 
metres of waste can be placed out 
for collection and all waste should be 
located within the property boundary.

For further information, or to make a 
booking, please visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
hardwaste

South Gippsland Shire Council offers free workshops 
throughout the year for South Gippsland community 
groups, not-for-profi t organisations, clubs and 
volunteers.

The 2024 South Gippsland Community Training 
Calendar (from February to June) is now available.

Make sure you head to Council’s website to save the 
dates and reserve a spot at our upcoming training 
sessions.

For more information about each event and to 
register your place, please visit:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/communitytraining

SOUTH GIPPSLAND SHIRE COUNCIL

Community Training Sessions


